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Wallin Elementary School 

Dear Wallin Families,
Thank you so much for your incredible support of our PTA through the recent Spirit Nights! Your

participation not only brings our Wallin community closer together but also creates those special
shared experiences that make our school feel like family. Your dedication to your children's

education and our school community doesn't go unnoticed.

Get ready to unleash the fun and rock your
house pride! Join us for an epic celebration:

Wallin’s Spring House Party

Mark your calendars for April 17th at 3:30pm - it's
your chance to shape Wallin's future! 

Our PTA is holding a crucial meeting to vote on
the new board. These are the parents who'll lead
initiatives for your children next year, so your
vote matters! 
Please watch for an email with the nominees for

the upcoming vote.

It takes just 30 minutes of your time but makes a
year's worth of difference.

Join our social media channels to stay
updated on news, events, and school
activities:

wallinpta.com 
info@wallinpta.com

 Facebook: Wallin PTA 
 Instagram: @wallinpta 

April 1st-17th SBAC 
April 9th - Raising Canes Spirit Night
April 10th - Kinder/5th Promotion Pictures
April 11th - Wallin’s Spring House Party
April 11th - 5th Great American Last Day 
April 16th - SOT Meeting
April 17th - PTA Meeting
April 18th - No School
April 22nd - 2 Lunch Tuesday
April 24th- Take Your Child To Work Day
April 25th - FIELD DAY 
April 25th - Jeremiah’s
April 28th - No School
April 29th - MAP TESTING
April 30th - HOUSE DAY

 Mark your calendars!   

WHEN: Friday, April 11, 5-7pm
WHAT: Games, food, and entertainment galore

PRE-ORDER YOUR WRISTBANDS

PRICING:
Wallin Students: $3
Non-Wallin Students (siblings): $5
Non-PTA Adults: $5
PTA Members: FREE (Please check your
email  from the PTA Membership)


